From: Pam Josue

Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 11:48 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2020/1756 - 351 Robertson Road
Categories:

| have only just become aware of this development application. The scale of this development will ruin the only part
of Newport with a village feel. If anything is built here it needs to be smaller and NOT have garage access on
Robertson Road

Regards
Pam Josue



